
Oroville Free Methodist Church
1516 Fir St. 
PO Box 9
Oroville, WA  98844

Phone     509.476.2311
office@orovillefmc.org
www.orovillefmc.org

Sermon NotesWelcome to Oroville Free Methodist
We are glad you’re here and consider it a 
privilege to have you worship with us.  
Please let us know how we can serve 
you by filling out the following 
information, detaching this card and 
placing it in the offering plate. 

Name ___________________________

Mailing address ___________________

City, State  Zip ____________________

Telephone _______________________

E-mail   __________________________

I would like information on...
 Joining a small group
 Membership
 Baptism
 Child Dedication
 Beliefs of this church
 Other__________________

I would appreciate…
 A visit from the pastor
 Prayer for my request 

(below)
 Other__________________



LATIN AMERICA:
The Latin America missionary team is 
together this week for a retreat in Jardín, 
Colombia. Pray for each of these families as 
they come together for rest, fellowship, and 
spiritual renewal.

Urgent Prayer Needed
Pray for Pastor Hiuberth and Sandra in 
Nicaragua. Someone entered their home 
while they were sleeping and stole their 
computers, memory files, and their 
projector. It seems like the thieves were 
looking for information because nothing 
else was taken. Ask the Lord to give them 
peace and safety.

Update on Ben Godoy
Praise the Lord for answered prayer! Ben 
Godoy responded to treatment well and 
was released from the hospital in Bogotá, 
Colombia. They will be returning to the U.S. 
soon. Please continue to pray for his 
complete return to health and strength.

AFRICA:
Liberia was approved as a provisional annual 
conference in 2019. The first meeting of this 
Provisional Annual Conference will take 
place in February. Pray for leaders as they 
prepare for this meeting.

Mali is a relatively new work for the Free 
Methodist Church. They are actively 
reaching out. Pray for our leader there and 
for a new group that recently started.

ASIA:
Please pray for one of our pastors in 
Creative Access Country – V. He has some 
serious health issues. Ask the Lord to heal 
and restore his strength. Also, continue to 
pray for one of our female pastors in this 
country who is battling cancer.

Free Methodist 
World MissionsWelcome to the Oroville Free Methodist Church, a Bible-believing 

Evangelical church in the Wesleyan tradition of the Church of Jesus 
Christ.  Our goal is to support you in the worship of Almighty God and 
enhance your walk with the Lord.  If you are a visitor today, please let 
us know how we may pray for you.

January 26, 2020

Today...In The Life Of The Church

9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School

10:15 a.m. Worship Celebration

Worship In Song

Welcome

Worship In Song 

Prayer            

Worship In Song

Offering

Memorization

Announcements

Today’s Message                Pastor Rod Brown

Day Event Time Location Leader

Monday Bell Practice 4:00 p.m. Lynn Chapman
476-4626

OFMC
Youth Group

6:30 p.m. Fellowship Hall Greg Gill
360-580-8207

Tuesday Truth Project 7:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall Pastor Rod
509-560-0584

Wednesday AWANA 6:00 p.m. OFMC Greg Gill
360-580-8207

Thursday Men’s 
Discipleship

7:00 p.m. Brown’s Home Pastor Rod
476-2311

Women’s 
Bible Study

7:00 p.m. Nolte’s Home Lisa Nolte
476-2329

Financial Peace 
University

7:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall Larry Knox
509-322-5209

Saturday Danny Roe’s
Memorial Service

11:00 a.m. OFMC

THIS WEEK AT OFMC

FREE SURPLUS ITEMS:    TODAY IN THE COFFEE ROOM
We are cleaning out some storage rooms and there are items to look though and 
you can take home if you have a use for them.  Much of it is sewing/craft related.  
It will only be available that one Sunday.

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS:
If you think you or your child has left something behind at the church, please 
check the coat area closest to the water fountain. If you find a coat or something 
else that belongs to you please take it home. If you find a item left behind that no 
longer fits your child or that you don't want, you may leave it. All left behind items 
will be donated to those in need,“  

KITCHEN LOST AND FOUND:
There is a collection of items left over from potlucks and events.  They are on a 
table in the Foyer TODAY

Men’s Wild Game Potluck Dinner  (Beast Feast):
February 8th @ 5pm at the Fellowship Hall.  Admission is by donation.


